“Why, Here at Harvest Years
Senior Center, of Course!”

Join our new

HYSC Men’s Club:

Breakfasts, Lunches, Dinners, Garmnes,
Activities, Sporting Events and any thing
else fo get us out of the HOUSEY//
Weekly/Monthly Outings

Call Diane for more Info - 302 695-42585



Ladles Bﬁea@‘a@t Club

Our Harvest Years’ ladies are invited to join us to
Weloome &ﬁy

by participating in a Breakfast Club Meeting at Bob Evans
Restaurant in Camden, DE

First Breakfast: 8 AM - Tuesday, March 19th -
1st Day of Spring

| would like to have this as a monthly meeting for our ladies
so that we can meet new friends and talk over new ideas for
upcoming events at Harvest Years Senior Center.

If you would like to join us for a fun morning of chit-chat and laughs please call
Diane at 302 698-4285 by Friday, March 15th so that | can inform the restaurant.
Thank You

Hope to see you there!!




